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Kyiv, Ukraine -- UPF-Ukraine has held three online meetings with Peace School organizers about future 

activities. 

 

Practically it will be difficult to continue the activities the same way as before. That is why once a week 

we have held an online meeting for planning practical events. 

 

A group of Junior Ambassadors for Peace from Kyiv School #85 have been preparing their peace projects 

according to the UNICEF program. 

 

The children are very excited to participate in Peace School activities, even during the summer vacations. 

They are working hard with joy and inspiration. 

 

Junior Ambassadors for Peace testified that they have a strong desire to become global leaders and 

peacemakers in the future. 

 

 

 


